
 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – LETMEDOWNGENTLY 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – MONDAY, 21 DECEMBER 2015 

 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mrs. S. Jaensch has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards that following the mare’s last start at Hamilton on Sunday, 25 October 2015, 

LETMEDOWNGENTLY underwent an arthroscopic procedure to remove bone chips from the 

near fore fetlock joint. The mare will now be spelled. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

S. CALLANAN 

STIPENDIARY STEWARD 

21 December 2015 

 


